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In advance of Monday's Budget Workshop, we are providing summary budget data for the 

General Fund Departments and Transit to provide background and context for the discussions 

with the Departments. 

The objective of the Budget Workshop is to encourage conversation between the Commission 

and Departments regarding the best path forward for long-term General Fund sustainability. 

This is a model that has been used in other North Dakota cities, including Bismarck and Minot. 

The format of the Workshop will provide an opportunity to discuss balancing priorities and 

expectations for City of Fargo services; appreciation for City of Fargo staff and service delivery; 

and maintaining strong relationships with local and regional neighbors and partners. 

As has been discussed at various meetings starting in February this year, the City's Preliminary 

2026 General Fund budget is projecting a revenue shortfall. City Departments have worked 

very hard to develop options for revenue enhancement and expense reduction for your 

consideration. We look forward to sharing our proposals - including pros and cons - and 

discussing other options as may be presented by Commissioners. The budget team is not 

expecting the Commission to make specific decisions on Monday; rather, we hope to ascertain 

consensus regarding various proposals which will then be incorporated into a balanced 2026 

Preliminary Budget to be presented on July 28. 
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